

أوراق عمل مراجعة شاملة إثرائية غير مجابة



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى التاسع ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-20 19:36:51

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى التاسع



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل إثرائية worksheets Remedial منتصف الفصل

1

أوراق عمل إثرائية worksheets Remedial منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

2

نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل مواضيع Writing منتصف الفصل

3

مراجعة الوحدة الثانية face to Face مع تدريبات شاملة

4

مراجعة الوحدة الأولى مع تدريبات شاملة

5

Grade 9

Mid-1st term Revision

2025-2026

اختبار منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول

2025 – 2026

قسم اللغة الإنجليزية

أوراق عمل اثرائية

ملاحظة هامة: هذه أوراق عمل اثرائية للمساعدة فقط ولا تغني عن مصادر

التعلم الرئيسية – كتاب الطالب وكتاب التمارين

Choose the correct answer

1. A: Are you doing anything tonight? B: a. Goodbye. b. Sure, why not? c. I'm fine, thanks. d. I haven't got any plans.	2. A: Do you like water sports? B: Yes, them. a. I'm really into b. I'm free tonight c. I'm not a big fan of d. I'm not interested in
3. A: How is everything? B: a. So-so. b. See you later. c. It sounds great. d. That would be great.	4. A: How about going bowling? B: I'm afraid, a. great idea. b. fine by me. c. It's nothing special. d. maybe some other time
5. A: Are you a fan of Chinese food? B: No way. a. I don't mind it. b. I find it horrible. c. I'm interested in it. d. It's my cup of tea.	6. A: It was nice to see you again. B: a. Tell me about it. b. It could be better. c. Let's stay in touch. d. I didn't catch your name.
7. A: Have you spoken to Omar? B: a. Fine by me. b. I'm very well thanks. c. I couldn't get hold of him. d. Things could be better.	8. A: How's business? B: a. We've lost touch. b. It could be better. c. Long time no see! d. Let's stay in touch.
9. A: I'm going to the art gallery. B: a. We've lost touch. b. Long time no see! c. Not too bad thanks? d. Do you mind if I join you?	10. A: How's Hamad? B: I don't know. a. We've lost touch. b. We've kept in touch. c. I meet him every day. d. I didn't catch your name.

1 Qatar is a small country in Gulf. It is Located in the continent of Asia, Qatar covers 11,586 square kilometers of land. It has quite a small **population**. Most of them live in or around the capital, Doha, which is the main city for culture and business activities. The rest of the country is mostly desert. The climate is hot and humid in summer however it is cold and sometimes warm in winter.

2 The people of Qatar are friendly, generous and kind, so they live in peace and security. They used to work in fishing, but nowadays a lot of them work in trade and business. The official language in Qatar is Arabic and the official religion is Islam.

3 Qatar produces oil and natural gas. These natural resources have a great effect on Qatar's economy and improved people' living conditions. The country has some wonderful places for tourists to visit and many things to do as it has nice hotels, wonderful beaches, and modern shopping centers. In addition, visitors to Qatar can see old forts and beautiful museums.

What is the text MAINLY about?

- a. describing people in Qatar
- b. giving information about Qatar
- c. describing what tourists do in Qatar
- d. giving information about the trading in Qatar

2. What is the closest word in meaning to “population” paragraph 1?

- a. cities
- b. people
- c. markets
- d. transports

3. What is the official language in Qatar?

4. Why do people in Qatar live in peace and security?

5. According to paragraph 3, what does Qatar produce?

6. According to paragraph 3, what can tourists visit in Qatar?

Vocabulary

popular	famous	common	usual
normal	think	imagine	wonder
pay for	spend on	rubber	silk
leather	denim	plastic	wool
mates	childhood	close friend	distant relative
mutual friend	strangers	forgetful	brave
lost touch	kept in contact	humorous	hard-working
cheerful	generous	confident	moody
Responsible	trustworthy	acquaintance	optimistic
it's something else	It's nothing special	is really into	I'm not a big fan of

Choose the correct word a, b, c, or d.

1. We always wear _____ clothes when we go to a wedding party.

- a. casual
- b. formal
- c. famous
- d. popular

2. Ali isn't here. I _____ where he is.

- a. wonder
- b. spend
- c. imagine
- d. think

3. Khaled _____ too much money on shopping and trends.

- a. wonders
- b. spends
- c. imagines
- d. thinks

4. It's _____ for parents to worry about their children.

- a. popular
- b. normal
- c. famous
- d. mutual

5. My friend is a little _____. One moment he is cheerful and the next he is sad.

- a. confident
- b. annoyed
- c. moody
- d. trustworthy

6. Omar has been _____ since May, but he hasn't started looking for a job yet.

- a. uncomfortable
- b. unemployed
- c. hopeful
- d. cheerful

7. My uncle is _____. He always donates money to the poor.

- a. cheerful
- b. generous
- c. confident
- d. moody

8. That car is amazing. It's _____ else!

- a. nothing
- b. anything
- c. something
- d. everything

9. Social media websites are very _____ with young people.

- a. formal
- b. popular
- c. wonder
- d. imagine

10. They always _____ for clothes.

- a. pay
- b. spend
- c. card
- d. cash

11. Katara is the most _____ place in Doha.

- a. woollen
- b. moody
- c. popular
- d. casual

fill in the gaps with the words in the box.

brave	special	wonder	usual	mutual
-------	---------	--------	-------	--------

1. Hamad is our _____ friend who I met at school.
2. That book is not good. It's nothing _____.
3. Hamad is really _____. He was not afraid when he got lost in the jungle.
4. I always _____ where to go on the weekend.

casual	trustworthy	social	usual
--------	-------------	--------	-------

5. This is my _____ place at the restaurant.
6. He likes to wear _____ clothes when he goes out.
7. Our teachers are _____. we must trust and rely on them.

Grammar

Present Simple

He, She, It, Ali	verb + S
I, We, You, They, boys	verb no S
I work , we work / He works / She works	
We don't work / He doesn't work	

Present Progressive

I	am	verb+ ing
He, She, it, Ali	is	verb+ ing
We, You, They, boys	are	verb+ ing

I'm **staying** at my uncle's **these days**.
Mr Ali **is writing** **at the moment/ now**.
We **are visiting** our friends **next month**.

Key words

usually	always	often	every ...
in the morning	on Mondays		
at the weekend	once/twice a ...		

Key words

now	at the moment		tomorrow
tonight	this week		these days
today	next ...	listen	look

Stative verbs NO ing

see	feel	hear	smell
taste	seem	look =seem	appear
like	dislike	love	hate
want	need	prefer	know
mean	think	understand	remember
forget	imagine	hope	believe
be	have own	belong	cost

Choose the correct answer:

Exercises

1. He _____ the house at the moment.

- a. paint
- b. paints
- c. is painting
- d. was painting

2. They _____ on a science project **now**.

- a. work
- b. working
- c. worked
- d. are working

3. Ali _____ London **every** year.

- a. visit
- b. visits
- c. visited
- d. is visiting

4. He _____ the final match **now/at the moment**.

- a. watch
- b. watches
- c. is watching
- d. was watching

5. She **usually** _____ great food recipes.

- a. cook
- b. cooks
- c. cooked
- d. is cooking

6. He always _____ fish and chips.

- a. eat
- b. eats
- c. eating
- d. is eating

Put the verbs between brackets in the correct form:

1. He _____ (**fix**) his car **at the moment**. (correct the verb)
2. He **always** _____ (**clean**) his car. (correct the verb)
3. They _____ (**clean**) their rooms now. (correct the verb)
4. Ali **usually** _____ (**listen**) to music. (correct the verb)
5. The man _____ (**wash**) his car with a hose **at the moment**. (correct the verb)
6. My car has broken down so I _____ (**use**) a rented car these days. (correct the verb)



Past Simple

I, We, You, They, boys He,
She, It, Ali

verb + ed

played / went

I **visited** my uncle **yesterday**.

I **didn't visit** my uncle **last week**.

He **went** to school **yesterday**.

He **didn't go** to school **last week**.

used to + infinitive.

I **used to** play tennis when I was young.

I **didn't use to** play chess.

Did you **use to** play football.

Key words

yesterday **last** **... ago** **in 2010**

Choose the correct answer

Correct the verb

1. They _____ (**watch**) TV last night.

2. I _____ (**have**) a terrible headache yesterday.

3. Amr _____ (**come**) late last night.

4. They _____ (**miss**) the bus yesterday.

5. She _____ (**study**) hard last year.

6. I _____ (**speak**) to the boss last night.

7. Mona _____ (**go**) to school 2 hours ago.

Choose the correct answer

1. Ronaldo for two hours every day.

- a. used to run
- b. used to running
- c. use to run
- d. used to ran

2. you your bike to school when you were younger?

- a. Do --- use
- b. Did --- used
- c. Does --- use
- d. Did --- use

3. He fast food at all. Now he does.

- a. don't use to eat
- b. didn't use to eat
- c. didn't used to eat
- d. doesn't use to eat

Present Perfect

He, She, It, Ali	has + p.p. (ed)
I, We, You, They, boys	have + p.p. (ed)
I have worked here since 2020.	
He has not worked ed here for 5 years.	
He has just finished ed his work.	
He has already finished ed his work.	
He has not finished ed his work yet .	
He has gone to London. He has just left.	
He has been to Rome. He has just come.	

Key words

just	already	so far	
lately	ever	never	recently
before	yet	for	since
Since	2 o'clock, yesterday, last...., Monday, 2012, birthday		
for	a day, 2 days, a week, 4 weeks, an hour a year, a long time,		

Exercises Present Perfect

Choose the correct answer

Choose the correct answer

- They _____ their homework yet.
 - have done
 - haven't done
 - has done
 - hasn't done
- I _____ here **since** last year.
 - stay
 - is staying
 - stays
 - have stayed
- I **have** never _____ tennis.
 - play
 - plays
 - played
 - playing
- Ahmed _____ as a doctor **for** 17 years.
 - has worked
 - is working
 - work
 - works
- Hamad **has** lived here _____ two years.
 - yet
 - since
 - for
 - ago

- Omar has lived here _____ 2020.
 - yet
 - since
 - for
 - ago

- My father has already _____ to London.
 - go
 - went
 - going
 - gone

- He **hasn't** painted his room _____.
 - yet
 - since
 - for
 - ago

- She has had a car _____ 2 years.
 - yet
 - since
 - for
 - ago

Do as shown in brackets.

1. My brother _____ (**visit**) London last week.
(Correct the verb)

2. He always _____ (**sleep**) early.
(Correct the verb)

3. Tom _____ (**wait**) for the bus at the moment.
(Correct the verb)

4. He _____ (**play**) computer games now.
(Correct the verb)

5. We have lived in Amman since 2010.
(Rewrite the sentence using: **for**)

6. Ali has gone to Spain since 2020.
(Rewrite the sentence using: **for**)

7. We have finished the project.
(Change into **negative**)

8. I have arrived at the airport.
(Change into **negative**)

4) Write

Write about one of the following topics.

- 1- A post (blog) about an event
- 2- A description of a person

almanahj.com/qa

2026 2025

موقع المناهج التعليمية